
From: Marge Bonar
To: Standards of Conduct
Subject: Campaign Finance Reform
Date: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 9:37:00 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Reducing campaign contributions from corporations, PACs and trade unions is a step in reducing the real and
perceived graft in government.

mailto:margebonar@gmail.com
mailto:standardsofconduct@capitol.hawaii.gov

